
 

 
 

27 May 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Please find attached a letter from the Department for the Economy containing updated information on 

Higher and Further Education Admissions for the Academic Year 2021/22.  This information is of 

relevance to pupils currently in Year 14 who have applied to university for Autumn 2021 entry and 

outlines the process by which university offers will be made this summer following the publication of 

A Level results.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
GCSE Careers Department 

 
Glenlola Collegiate School 
Valentine Road 
Bangor, Co. Down BT20 4TH 
Tel: 028 9147 5340          
Fax: 028 9147 5345 
info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 
www.glenlolacollegiate.net 
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